
 

 
 
 
 
 
We have had a very exciting week at Wow Club! Despite the unpredictable weather we have 

been playing outside whenever possible. 
 

On Wednesday, we welcomed in an Ofsted inspector to see how we are getting on with our 
wraparound care, and we are really looking forward to sharing their feedback when it is 

published. 
 

We are now two weeks into running our programme of extra-curricular clubs and these are 
growing as we hoped they would, please let us know if you'd like any more information on 

those! We run these at no extra cost to your normal WOW Club booking. 
 

Some of the activities provided at Wow Club include board games, arts and crafts, ball 
games, football and small world toys. We provide fruit snacks for everyone and for the full 

session we provide supper at around 17:00. This could be a toasted sandwich or 
wrap, carrots, cucumbers and a yogurt. We are able to cater for any dietary needs. We like to 
get the children involved in the making and preparing of the meal and find it’s a great way to 

spark discussions and build confidence. 
 

We run breakfast club from 07:30 - school starts (breakfast is provided until 8am) and an 
after school club until 18:00 every school day. 

 
If you are interested in signing your child up then please contact us at 

loxwood@wowclub.co.uk. 
 


